
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 19th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The English Faculty would like to remind you that on the evening of Wednesday 3rd May 2023 your child has secured a 
place to attend the production of ‘An Inspector Calls’ at the Lyceum Theatre in Sheffield. The performance starts at 
7:45pm and is expected to run for 1hr 40minutes. 
 
Your child will need to be dropped in Tudor Square outside the Lyceum Theatre (55 Norfolk Street, Sheffield City Centre, 
S1 1DA) to register with their designated member of staff no later than 7:15pm. DHFS staff will be wearing hi-vis vests – 
your child should stay with their designated member of staff for the duration of the visit. In the event of poor weather we 
will register students in the Winter Gardens at the opposite end of Tudor Square to the theatre.  
 
Your child will need to be collected by a responsible adult from Norfolk Street, opposite the theatre, at approximately 
9:30pm. Your child will not be allowed to leave unaccompanied and must be collected by a responsible adult. As space for 
setting down can be limited (and in the interests of being as environmentally friendly as possible!) we would encourage 
students to share transport, carpool or use public transport wherever possible. DHFS is not providing transport for this 
visit. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns about this visit, please contact me at school (lwatkin@dhfs.uk) or ask your child to 
come to see me; thank you for your cooperation in the organisation of this visit for our students.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss L Watkin 

 
Teacher of English 
Dronfield Henry Fanshawe School 
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